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“It is not sacrifice if you love what you're doing.”
March 9, 2018

Dear St. Stan’s Families:

The sacrifice you each make to give your child an education is immense and done out of
unconditional love for your child. None of us at St. Stan’s forgets this and our prayers are always with
you.

It is my hope that the snow has left us and as we spring forward on Sunday we can see spring on
the very near horizon, with that in mind, WE WILL BE IN SESSION ON MARCH 29, 2018 FOR A
HALF DAY TO BRING US UP TO THE 180 DAYS REQUIRED BY LAW. THERE WILL BE NO
AFTER CARE THAT DAY | anticipate being able to announce any additional calendar changes after
the Easter break. | hope all of you have begun the process of completing your re-registration packets
and will have them to us before our Easter break to avoid any late fees. Should you be questioning
whether you will be re-registering for the 2018-2019 school year please contact me via phone or set
up a meeting so we can discuss your options. Progress reports for the third quarter will be sent out for
students who are in danger of failing any class this marking period. If there is a chance your child will
fail for the school year you will be asked to contact me to discuss options.

Here are some upcoming dates for your calendar:

1. March 12, 2018 - Early dismissal, there will be aftercare.
2. March 13, 2018- 8th grade will attend the Teen Outreach program..

Finally, it was so unfortunate that we had to cancel our Literacy Night but we are working on
rescheduling it and will send out new invitations as soon as we can. As always should you have any
questions or concerns please do not hesitate contacting me.

Sincerely,

Elena Malinconico
Principal
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